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... with apologies, e-mail re-sent as believed to have gone to the wrong e-address 
(idf@winchester.gov.uk)  ... 

 
Dear Mr Opacic, 

 
With reference to the Colden Common Village Design Statement my only comment regarding this 
document is as follows. 
 
The Village Design Statement determines that, amongst others, the area west of the village is outside 
of the Colden Common settlement area.  These fields, which form part of the Itchen Valley are of 
environment importance given the range of diverse ecosystems that are evident in that area.  There 
should be a strong pronouncement in the Design Statement to that effect. 

 
Frank Glasspool 

 
Colden Common 
SO21 1SU  
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